
Every year at Christmas the East Palo Alto Police Department distributes toys to 

needy families and their children. Your donation of new toys, monetary 

donations or gift cards would greatly assist in these efforts. 

This year’s Toy Drive will be December 22, 2018 at 2415 University Avenue 

in East Palo Alto, at 9am until all the toys have been given out.  

Please deliver all toys and/or monetary contributions to:

141 Demeter Street

East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Checks can be made out to the East Palo Alto Police Activities League [501c(3) EIN: 77-0157339]  

For more information, please contact Vickie Porter at 650-853-3163.


